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New Job - Good Luck 
 

We say goodbye and well done to 
Mrs. Stephenson, as she leaves us at 
the end of term for a promotion at 
English Martyrs in Newcastle. We 
wish her good luck in her new role 
and send our best wishes to her and 
her family for the future.     

New Classes  
 

Your children will meet their 
new teachers virtually over 
the next few weeks. The 
classes for next year will be 
as follows: 
 
Nursery:  Mrs Parker 
Rec:     Miss Todd 
Y1:   Mrs Williams 
Y2:   Mrs Eyres 

Y3:   Mrs Cooke 
Y4:     Mrs Hawkins 
Y5:   Mr Gregg 
Y6:     Mrs Coyne 
 

Good Luck 
 

We say goodbye to Mrs. Lawson, who 

resigned from her post in February.  Mrs. 

Lawson has worked at SS Peter & Paul 

for twenty-four years, fourteen of these as 

Deputy Head.    We thank her for 

everything she has done for our school 

and Parish.  We wish Mrs Lawson good 

luck for the future and send her and her 

family our best wishes.  

 

Interim Deputy Head 
 

In February, we began the process of 
recruitment for the Deputy Head role.  
This was suspended due to the Covid-19 
Pandemic and it will begin again in 
September.  In the autumn term, we 
welcome an interim Deputy Head, Carol 
Godfrey, who has been seconded from 
St. Aloysius RC Primary.  She has been 
appointed to work part-time with Mrs. 
Butt and the management team.  We 
look forward to working with Mrs. 
Godfrey in September. 
 

Retirement – Mrs Martin 
We wish Mrs Martin a very happy ‘second’ 
retirement.  We thank her for the support 
she has given both school and our parish.   
Happy retirement ‘Mark 2’ Mrs. Martin!  

Dear Parents, carers and families,  
Thank you again for your support during these unprecedented times.  We 
just wanted to share with you information on some staffing and classes.  We 
will keep you informed and send another newsletter before the end of term 
about plans for September and the new academic year.  We are awaiting 
government guidance this week on expectations for schools in the Autumn 
term.   
Mrs Butt 

 


